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CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE 

Lead-Free Brass Products Sold Into California 
 
Date:            
 
MUELLER ORDER:       
CUSTOMER:        
CUSTOMER PO:       
PROJECT/JOB REF:        
 
 
 
 
CA Senate Bill AB1953 required that, effective January 1, 2010, all service brass products sold into the 
State of California, with the exception of service saddles, contain no more than .25% lead by weight.  

This letter certifies that all Mueller Co. service brass products sold into the State of California since January 
1, 2010 and through the current date meet this criteria. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Larry Aulich 
Product Manager 
Mueller Company, Brass Products Division 
Email: laulich@muellercompany.com 
Website: www.muellercompany.com 
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